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Come Learn with Me… 

 

Dear Parents, 

It has been so lovely to welcome the children back after their Easter 
break. Lots of happy smiles came bounding into school on Tuesday.  

This week saw the first of our long awaited Come Learn with Me sessions. 
The Acorns had theirs on Wednesday and Oaks on Thursday. It was so 
lovely to hear the ‘buzz’ coming out of both rooms. The children enjoyed 
having you in school too and showing you their wonderful work and how 
far they have come on since September. Well done all!  

We will have more of these sessions throughout the rest of the year, just 
so you can get a feel for what we do and how we operate here at Huxley. I 
had some lovely feedback from one parent after the session that said she 
had really enjoyed it but also how lovely it was to see her child within the 
classroom environment and his interaction with his peers.  

We also had parents evening which ran incredibly smoothly this time and 
we all finished on time too which almost never happens in any school! So 
thank you for aiding the smooth running of this event. Please remember 
parents evening are not the one and only moment to talk about your child, 
we are always happy to meet with you away from these more formal 
parents evening sessions.  

Just a short reminder for you however… as many of you are aware 
wellbeing is really important to me and I am aware that some of my staff 
are receiving emails late in the evening and on weekends. Whilst I do not 
want you to stop contacting us, I just wanted to send a polite reminder that 
it may be the next day or next working day before they read or reply to it. I 
know they are really good at communication with you but I also have to 
mindful of their work-life balance too. So as I said please do send us your 
messages but just be mindful of the response times on communications. 
We are only a small staff and we all have many hats!  

Clubs- next week we have Tuesday- construction club (which includes 
blocks, knex etc but also Lego for our avid enthusiasts), Wednesday is 
recorders. Thursday is sports. There will be a couple other clubs starting 
soon too and I will inform you of these in the coming weeks.  

Please note on dates- rescheduled Tenor Horn performance! 

Have a lovely weekend,  
Take care, 
Mrs Gourley  

 
 

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 2022 

26th April- Year 6 meeting after drop off 

28th- Tenor Horn performance 9am- 
this will be recorded for those who are 

allowed to be videoed. 

28thApril PSHE meeting after school 

 

 

 

*These may later change, or new 
dates may be added-see messages or 

emails for updates 

 

With God’s 

Love we can fly 

Reflection point/Quote 

Hope is tomorrow’s 

veneer over today’s 

disappointment. 

~Evan Esar 


